
 
 

Informational Open House: 
Tuesday May 8th at 6:00 pm 
Lewiston Community Center 
75 Rice Street, Lewiston, MN   

 
Construction Schedule: 

Start:  TBD 
Finish: June 2019 

 
Working Hours: 

7am-7pm  
Monday through Friday 
and some Saturdays 

 
City of Lewiston 
75 Rice Street 
PO Box 129 
Lewiston, MN  55952 
Cheryl Knight, City Administrator 
507-523-2257 
administrator@lewistonmn.org 
 
 
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
2900 43rd Street NW 
Suite 100 
Rochester, MN  55901 
Phone:  (507) 208-4332 
Fax:  (507) 208-4155 
www.bolton-menk.com  
 
Brian Malm, P.E. 
Spring Valley City Engineer 
Cell: (507) 381-7511 
E-mail: brianma@bolton-menk.com 
 
Bryan Holtz 
Senior Engineering Technician 
Cell: (507) 993-1112 
E-mail: bryanho@bolton-menk.com 
 
Adam Nix 
Construction Representative  
Cell: (507) 421-4209 
E-mail: adamni@bolton-menk.com 
 
 
A-1 Excavating, Inc. 
Bloomer, WI 

2018 Street & Utility Improvement Project 
Newsletter No. 1 – April 27, 2018 

Overview 
The City of Lewiston is undertaking a construction project to improve the city 
streets and utilities along Rice Street, Benike Street, First Street, Second 
Street and Country Club Drive.  The project includes the replacement of the 
existing sanitary sewer and watermain systems, bituminous surface, curb and 
gutter and storm sewer. 

Project Timeline 
Competitive bids for the work were received on April 19, 2018 and the 
project was awarded to A-1 Excavating, Inc. from Bloomer, Wisconsin on 
April 25, 2018.  

A-1 Excavating is currently scheduled to begin work later this summer. You 
will receive another newsletter when the contractor’s schedule is confirmed. 

An Informational Open House will be held on Tuesday May 8th at 6:00PM at 
the Lewiston Community Center.  This meeting will be a discussion of what 
to expect during construction and answer any questions you may have in 
regards to the construction. 

Contacts 
Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically 
throughout the project.  If you have questions or concerns at any time, 
please contact Bryan Holtz or Adam Nix at the phone numbers or email 
addresses listed.   
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